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22 June 2013

Scott Duncan
Wyong Counciì
PO Box 20
Wyong
NSW 2259

Via Registered Post

Dear Scott

Proposed Wadalba Woolworths Development

I refer to our telephone discussion on 20 June 2013, regarding the proposed Woolworths
development in Waldalba, I represent MAK Property lnvestments Pty Ltd who is the property

owner of 1 Edward Stinson Avenue, Wadalba which is the location of the Coles Supermarket
in Wadalba.

I confirm that you explained to me that the rezoning proposal that would allow the proposed

Woolworths development to proceed has not been publicly exhibited to date. You further
advised that we would be notified of the public exhibition in due course and at thís time we will

be provided with the opportunity to object to this application prior to any decision being made
regarding this proposed dev elopment.

As discussed, we object to the rezoning proposal to allowfor a Woolworths to be developed.
Upon receipt of the notification of the public exhibition we will submit a det¡ailed rssponse
outlining the basís for our objection.

lf you have any questions, pfease do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Karee Stone
General Counsel/General Manager Commercial
Point Trading Group
Mak Property Investments PtY Ltd


